
From: Bonnyville-Cold Lake-St. Paul <Bonnyville.ColdLake.StPaul@assembly.ab.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 3:01 PM 
To:  
Subject: Important Update: Resumption of Alberta Opportunity Stream under AAIP 
 

Dear Community Leaders, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

I am writing to share an important update from the Office of the Minister of Immigration and 
Multiculturalism. As announced by Honourable Muhammad Yaseen, the Alberta Opportunity Stream 
under the Alberta Advantage Immigration Program (AAIP) will resume effective June 11, 2024. 

The AAIP plays a critical role in addressing key labour gaps across Alberta by attracting and recruiting 
international talent, thereby strengthening our local and provincial economies. Despite the high demand 
for immigration to Alberta, our province has received an allocation to nominate 9,750 provincial 
nominees for 2024, consistent with the previous year's allocation. 

To manage this limited number of nominations effectively, AAIP will now invite a targeted number of 
qualified applications each month. This new approach aims to provide prospective nominees with 
multiple opportunities to apply throughout the year, ensuring a balanced and efficient process. 

For more detailed information, I encourage you to visit the AAIP website at www.alberta.ca/AAIP. 
Constituents with questions about the program can find comprehensive resources and updates on the 
website. 

If you have any further questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the office of 
Honourable Muhammad Yaseen at IM.Minister@gov.ab.ca or by phone at 780-644-8554. Additionally, 
my office is always available to assist with any concerns or questions you may have regarding this 
program or other issues. Please feel free to reach out to us at 780-826-5658 or via email at 
Bonnyville.ColdLake.StPaul@assembly.ab.ca. 

Best regards, 

Scott Cyr, MLA 
Bonnyville-Cold Lake-St. Paul 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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